
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 1 :13 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 11:32 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jeffrey Conover <jconover67@icloud.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2022 7:13 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Teco increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06097-2022 

Please do not approve teco energy bill increase, in this time of inflation and recession it does not make any sense to 
increase our energy costs. Why are the people that are already suffering high gas prices, high grocery prices, and overall 
higher cost have to subsidize big business. The state of current economic pressures on our community can not handle 
this increase in basic human needs to survive. 

Jeff Conover 
Tampa, FL 

Sent from my iPhone 
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